SINGLETON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL



Charlton Road Singleton West Sussex PO18 0HP Phone: 01243 811679 Fax: 01243 811775

E-Mail: office@singleton.w-sussex.sch.uk www.singleton.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Christopher Todd MA(Ed)

17th April 2015

Newsletter Number 1

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back after the Easter break – we are looking forward to a busy but enjoyable term! Please take note of the dates for the term below.

This week the children have been exploring again the story and events of Holy Week and Easter as part of our Collective Worship. Many thanks to FROGSS for funding Easter Eggs for all children at the end of last term.

Dates for the term

* denotes more details to follow

Monday 4 th May	BANK HOLIDAY – School closed	
Monday 11 th – Thursday 14 th May	Year 6 SATs week	
Thursday 21 st May	Y6 'Maths in Action' Day at Goodwood Racecourse*	
Friday 22 nd May	Sports Day	
Monday 25 th – Friday 29 th May	HALF TERM	
Monday 1 st June	INSET Day – School closed to pupils	
Tuesday 2 nd June	Beech class trip to Chichester Harbour*	
Friday 12 th June	Whole school photo	
Week of 15 th June	Year 6 Cycling course*	
Friday 19 th June	Year 6 to Diocesan Leavers Service at Chichester Cathedral*	
Wednesday 1 st July	Transition Day/ New intake in school	
Monday 13 th July	5pm – Performance – 'Pirates of the Curry Bean'	see below – tickets
Tuesday 14 th July	9am – Performance – 'Pirates of the Curry Bean'	available soon
Wednesday 22 nd July	LAST DAY OF TERM	
Friday 4 th September	FIRST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM	

End of Year Production - 'Pirates of the Curry Bean'

Rehearsals have already begun for the end of year production 'Pirates of the Curry Bean'. Anchors away and set sail for a swashbuckling pirate adventure on the high seas in this piratical musical that's sure to shake your booty! With colourful characters, sparkling songs and a witty script as sharp as a cutlass, this show is dripping with piratical style and we look forward to the performances in July. Please bear in mind that the timing of the performance on Monday 13th July (5pm) will mean pupils will need to return to school during the later afternoon. Thank you for your support.

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to speak to us. Have a great weekend!

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Todd, Headteacher











